2/15/2021
Chad,

We just want to thank you for helping us make the move to a new lifestyle! We are
enjoying our new home and are happy with the beautiful interior, everything is so
nice and easier! The back view of sunrises is a bonus! All the people who worked
to get this done for us were awesome to work with and we appreciate everyone
who was involved to make such a lovely place for us. We look forward to having
friends and family visit. And can’t wait to start walking the path around Heritage
Park! Thanks to all of those involved with K & L Homes!

Sincerely,

Jim and Linda Boyd
5905 Colony Place



